
 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

Notice: Upcoming Improvements 

 
BAYVIEW DRIVE GRAVITY SEWER 
MAIN REPAIR IN CORAL RIDGE 

 
 
 

The City of Fort Lauderdale and 
Southern Underground Industries 
recently repaired an 8-inch gravity 
sewer main on Bayview Drive between 
NE 30 Street and NE 30 Place. 
 
Crews will return to the area on 
Wednesday, July 5 between 7 a.m. 5 
p.m. to resurface the road. 
This schedule is subject to change 
based on inclement weather or other 
unforeseen circumstances. 
 
 
 
 
 
Traffic Impacts 

• Bayview Drive will be closed between NE 29 Court and NE 30 Place on Wednesday, 
July 5 between 7 a.m. 5 p.m. Traffic will be detoured to Middle River Drive. 

• Please follow posted signs and drive with caution in the area. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we strive to upgrade our sewer system as quickly as possible. 
 
For more information or questions, contact: 
Herbert E. Stanley, City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager II 
954-828-6801 or hstanley@fortlauderdale.gov 
 
City of Fort Lauderdale 24-Hour Neighbor Service Center 
954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

 
 
If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email 
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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